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Philip Reese

From: James Weir

Sent: 04 November 2020 12:59

To: Philip Reese

Subject: RE: Chickerell Conservation Area

Attachments: RE: Chickerell Conservation Area

Dear Philip, 
 
Further to your email below, I have revisited both the SEA and my comments to you of 14 
October.  
 
I can confirm that, as I understood the reference to Conservation Areas on pp. 18 and 19 of 
the SEA as including the Chickerell CA, the omission of a specific reference to it in the SEA 
would not change the basis of my heritage-based advice to you on the Reg 16 Consultation. 
 
I have attached email confirmation from Alison, as Service Manager, that she is happy with 
this response. If you have any other queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
James 
 
 

From: Philip Reese  

Sent: 03 November 2020 18:17 

To: James Weir  

Subject: RE: Chickerell Conservation Area 

 

Thanks James.  
 
Page 6 of the Screening Report lists three neighbouring conservation areas but not 
Chickerell, so at best it’s ambiguous whether it has been considered. I suspect there has 
been some technical snag with the GIS which meant that it was overlooked, which is 
unfortunate but I don’t think is critical.  
 
Hopefully Alison will be able read and respond to your email in the next 2-3 weeks. 
 
Thanks,  
 
Philip Reese 
Senior Planning Policy Officer 
Planning Services 
 
Dorset Council 
 
dorsetcouncil.gov.uk 
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